
                                                                                                                                         
                        

Thompson BOF  Special Meeting 03-03-2021 

TOWN of THOMPSON                                                                      
Board of Finance  

                 Meeting Notes                                                 
Special Meeting/Walk Through 
@ Department of Public Works              
Wednesday, March 3, 2021 
 

                                  ***************************** 
  
1. At 6:05 PM, an information session and walk through that was open to the public began at 
the Thompson Department of Public Works, 255 Buckley Hill Road, N. Grosvenordale, CT. 
The session was originally intended to be a Special Meeting of the Board of Finance. However, 
a quorum of the Board was not reached and the session did not meet the threshold of a special 
meeting. 
 

Present: Aaron McGarry (Chair), Robert Werge, Steven Herbert.                                                                         
First Selectman Amy St Onge, Selectman Susanne Witkowski                                                              
Director of Public Works Rich Benoit and DPW staff members. 

 
2. A Walk-through of the Thompson Department of Public Works was conducted by Director 
Rich Benoit. Topics he elaborated upon included:  

1. Discussion of the department 
2. Examination of equipment and facilities 
3. Review of Department short-term and long-term needs 

 
 
3.The walk-through ended at 7:30 PM, with BOF Chair McGarry thanking Director Benoit for 
taking his time to assist the BOF members in understanding more about the Thompson DPW 
as well as thanking First Selectman Amy St Onge for suggesting the opportunity. 
 

 


